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 Parks  
Urban Forestry 
Departments 

Memo 
To: PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD/TREE BOARD 

From: Curt J. Nedved Parks Manager 

CC: Jennifer Wills 

Date: 2-17-18 

Re: BOARD REPORT FOR THE PERIOD OF JANUARY 14TH 2018 THROUGH 
FEBRUARY 17TH   2018 

 

TREE BOARD REPORT 

 
• Removed 22 trees 

• Chipped brush, removed trees and hauled debris at Golf course 

• Staked 4 trees 

• Completed 8 site inspections 

• Responded to 0 afterhours calls 

• Pruned 1367 trees for sidewalk and curb lane height clearance pruning  

• Removed 15 stumps, very wet conditions prevented more 

• Pruned 141 trees as yearly maintenance 

• Posted and received RFP’s for Tree inventory update 
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Name this Park? 

 

 

 

PARKS BOARD REPORT 
 

• Vandalism costs of $1558 for this period 
• Vandalism at Archie, Lake Sacajawea and John Null 
• Collected 18 sharps this period 
• Cleaned 1 area of park camper debris 
• Archie 2-5 slide destroyed 
• Car drove through fence at John Null, plant material pulled 

out and poles replaced 
• Completed annual inventory of all storage and equipment  
• Signage, mutt mitt dispensers and garbage can installed 

along golf course dike trail 
• Constructed and installed additional walkway panels at 

Asian island 
• Snow storm required ice removal 
• Parks crew continue assisting with city wide tree elevation 

and sidewalk clearance 
• Annual playground inspections safety issues have been 

repaired 
• Started pre-emergent weed control 
• Mole control has been placed at Parks 
• Crew has attended fire extinguisher annual training   

 
 

 
• Flagging certifications have been renewed 
• Archie Anderson and Kellogg Park playground replacement 

plans have started 
• Moss control in turf areas has started 
• Weather allowed for full mow route for 1 week 
• Pressure washing has been ongoing, all playgrounds, 

shelters and most sidewalks complete 
• Park signs in need of refurbishing have started, paint and 

new boards 
• Nursery has been cleaned, rows have been mulched and 

irrigation valve replaced 
• Lights at Gearhart parking lot and Highlands trail repaired 
• Electrical repairs have been made to 17th-Nichols rest room 

magnetic locks 
• Lock and protective cover 17th-Nichols shelter has been 

replaced 
• Outlet at Washington Way bridge was damaged, wires cut 


